



Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Proposed Memory Care

Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 7:41 AM

To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Cc: Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: John Hitchcock <jhitchcock0810@icloud.com>

Date: Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 3:34 AM Subject: Proposed Memory Care

To: planning@edcgov.us

Hello

I am not sure I can make the meeting on Dec 14th but wanted to at least share my concerns. My home backs up to Cambria over my back fence is the proposed site. Traffic is bad already this will make it worse. The lot looks like crap now the facility appears to fix that. From what I have seen on the drawings it looks nice. My concern and it would be yours as well if you were me is the garbage. If you locate a dumpster over my back wall I have a feeling when we are out back I will smell the garbage. Why must you place it over directly behind my home? I am sure it could be put somewhere else. Think about it you wouldn't want a dumpster behind your million dollar Home would you? Happy Thanksgiving.

John B. Hitchcock 211 Asuncion Court El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 916-947-4000